
Four new officers welcomed to
Costa Mesa Police Department
at Monday ceremony
Costa  Mesa  Police  Chief  Rob  Sharpnack  welcomed  four  new
members of the Police Department on Monday during an official
badge-pinning and swearing-in ceremony outside his office.

“Obviously this is an awesome day for the department,” Chief
Sharpnack said. “This really sets the momentum for the next
year. The spirit of police work, teamwork and excellence is
continuing to grow here in this department.”

Joining the department this week are Officers Frank Nguyen and
Bunnath Phot both of whom are lateral transfers from Fullerton
Police Department.

Also, welcomed on Monday were two recent graduates from the
Sheriff Academy, Eric Molina and Mark Garcia.

Nguyen  has  a  degree  in  criminal  justice  from  Cal  State
Fullerton and has worked for Fullerton PD for the last 10
years. He has earned a MADD Award for DUI arrests and in 2010
received  an  award  from  the  Chief  of  Police  for  exemplary
service.

Phot is currently attending Cal State Fullerton and is working
on a degree in kinesiology. He has been a Marine Corps reserve
since 2012 and has worked for Fullerton Police Department
since 2014.

Molina grew up in Costa Mesa and is an Estancia High graduate.
He served as a Police Explorer for five years and later as a
part-time aide in the traffic bureau. He has completed course
work at Golden West college.

Garcia is a 2013 graduate from the University of California
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Riverside with bachelor’s in sociology. He also volunteers in
the  evening  hours  after  work  helping  children  with
psychological  challenges.


